
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 12:29:56 PM

First name: Adam

Last name: Sokolow

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Anchors and bolting is a critical element in climbing safely outdoors. Historically bolting has been

allowed for decades and enables exploration of the parks and wilderness with minimal impact. The proposed

policy will have a hugely negative impact on the US climbing community which is growing. It will prevent

thousands of young climbers from being able to experience the vast wilderness areas. The proposed policy is

unenforceable and will create dangerous situations when maintenance of an anchor is needed. 


